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Re-Scheduling of Public Hearings
in the Matter of Applications of Vision Developers (Private) Limited and Lake City
Management (Private) Limited for the grant of Licence(s) for Generation and
Distribution/Supplier of Electric Power

The general public/stakeholders are hereby informed that the Public Hearings in
the subject matter scheduled for January 25, 2019 at Awari Hotel Lahore, have been
adjourned due to unavoidable circumstances and re-scheduled for February 11, 2019 at the

same venue.
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